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Next month’s Board of Directors meeting                                                                                                 

will be held on Thursday, April 16th, at 6:30 p.m. in the HOA office inside the pool #2 enclosure.    

We hope to see you there!    

858-451-3082 

619-889-0918—

Emergency Maint. 

www.playmor.org 

office@playmor.org 

 

A Reminder to All Pet Owners: 

 As always, the Manager continues to receive an inordinate number of                

complaints about inconsiderate pet owners who fail to pick up pet waste.                 

Residents are offended and disgusted by what they perceive as the lack of 

consideration of some pet owners in our community.   The failure of pet owners 

to pick up pet waste throughout the community has been a long standing 

problem.  But lately, inconsiderate pet owners are leaving pet waste on               

sidewalks and large grass areas where the children of our community play. 

Please, Please, Please report any known offenders to the HOA office.  

THE FINE FOR FAILING TO CLEAN UP AFTER A PET IS $150.   

Woof Woof Meow  

TRASH AND RECYCLE PICK UP AT PLAYMOR 

The City of San Diego is responsible for trash bin 

pick up on Tuesday and recycle bin pick up every 

other Tuesday in our community.   

 Please remember trash or recycle bins can-

not be left in driveways blocking entry or exit.              

Additionally, the bins cannot be placed in front of 

other bins.  The driver will not get out of the truck 

to move any bins so they can be emptied.  If you 

have any issues with your trash/ recycle bin or for 

missed collection, please call Environmental Ser-

vices for the City of San Diego at    858-694-7000 

within 24 hours of the missed collection.   

COMMUNITY WIDE GARAGE SALE 
DATE SET FOR SATURDAY, MAY 20th!! 

Please get ready for our Spring Community 
Garage Sale.   This is a great day for all of 
Playmor  residents who participate in this 

event.    Not only do you get rid of unwanted 
household items and make some $$;   you get 

to visit and socialize with your many fellow 
neighbors!!  This event will be followed by 
Playmor’s 10th Annual Haul-Away Days.        
You will receive more information in next 
month’s Playmor Post and on your front 

doors. The Garage Sale will be sponsored by 
our own Melissa Huk of Keller-Williams.  If 

you have any questions, please call her                 
directly at  619-823-6137.                                                     
We hope to see you on                                          
Saturday, May 20th!! 

 


